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March 30, 1976

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

The President today announced the establishment of a Federal Executive
Board in Houston, Texas. This new Board will bring the total of Federal
Executive Boards now existing in selected metropolitan centers to twenty-six.

As in the existing Federal Executive Board cities, the new Board will endeavor
to achieve economy and efficiency in operations through interagency cooper-
ation, and to promote close working relationships not only among Federal
activities but with local governments as well,

The Federal Executive Boards are currently located irr Albuquerque-Santa
Fe, Atlanta, Baltimore, Boston, Buffalo, Chicago, Cincinnati, Cleveland,
Dallas-Ft. Worth, Denver, Detroit, Honolulu-Pacific, Kansas City, Los
Angeles, Miami, Newark, New Orleans, New York, Philadelphia, Pittsburgh,
Portland, St. Louis, San Francisco, Seattle, and Twin Cities.





